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Pauline 

I would be very grateful if you would add one further piece of information to Caldbeck 
Parish Council's Freedom of Information request. 

Para 5.1 of Dan Barton's report dated 26 April 2018 refers to the Chief Executive 
commissioning a review subsequent to Caldbeck Parish Council's letter dated 6 December 
2017.  Caldbeck Parish Council requests a copy of the Chief Executive's email or letter 
commissioning that review. 

Apologies for not including this item in the earlier letter. 

I have copied this email to the Complaints team as I did previously.  Hopefully the request 
can be treated alongside the letter. 

Many thanks and kind regards 

Simon Smith  
Caldbeck Parish Council Clerk 
Sandale Barn, Sandale, Boltongate, Wigton CA71DE  
016973 71008


